
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Week of May 30th    

 
Children’s Church Begins Next Week 

Children’s Church begins next week during worship. Children who wish to participate will be invited 
to attend from 10:15am – 11am throughout the summer schedule. Remember worship is from 10am  
to 11am during summer schedule. 
 

Food Collection 
Collecting non-perishable food items for the new Zion Food Bank to supplement our Soup Kitchen 
outreach by not only offering a free meal on Tuesday evenings, but to help provide needed nutrition 
throughout the week for those who need it. We will bless the foods initially collected during the  
month of June in early July. Bring your offerings of food for our neighbors this coming month! 

 
Important Dates This Week  

Memorial Day - May 31st (Church Office Closed) 
Soup Kitchen – June 1st from 5pm-6:15pm in the basement Fellowship Hall. 

Service Workers – June 2nd at 10am via Zoom 
Staff Meeting  - June 2nd @ 10am via Zoom.  

Downtown Hagerstown 4H Club – June 3rd at 4:30pm via Zoom. 
https://zoom.us/join/join -- Meeting ID 815 1055 0627 Passcode 899733. 

Properties Meeting – June 4th at 2pm via Zoom.  
Executive Meeting – June 4th @ 3pm via Zoom. 

 
Joys & Concerns 

   
Prayer Requests 

Prayer is one of the most important spiritual disciplines of our faith, promoting communication 
  with God, and love for God and neighbor. Submit your prayer requests to the church office to   
  be included on the prayer list. Join with us in prayer as we pray with our Zion siblings and 
their loved ones: Kelly Bedard, Holly Bell, Naomi Bracket, Linda Cantilena, Kim & Bill Cook, 

Ruth Dwyer, Rusty Guessford, Mike Heyser, Sherry Hockman, Jeanne France Hvidding, Ann Kalinoski, 
Richard Lohman, Mike Lorfing, David Ridenour, Betsy Roulette, Donna Rae Seidel, Diana Shafer, Staci 
Shafer, Darla Smith, Thelma Summers, and Robert Yeoman. 

 
Birthdays and Anniversaries This Week 

 Happy Birthday to Lisa Saum (May 31st), Alice Barr (Jun 2nd). Happy Anniversary to 
Steve & Krista Burgan (May 31st), Kelly & Jason Weicht (Jun 4th), and Kim & Bill 
Cook (Jun 5th). May this year of your lives be filled with happiness as we celebrate the gift of each 
of YOU. We hope and pray that this year of your lives are filled with an abundance of blessings, and 
for any times of trial that may arise, that you find the perseverance and strength in Christ to prevail.  

https://zoom.us/join/join


Cash College Scholarship Fund 
 

 
 
 
The ZION Consistory is pleased to announce the continuation of the Cash College Scholarship Fund.  
George Cash, a long time ZION member who passed away in 1997, graciously donated money for the 
creation of a scholarship fund to benefit deserving college students.   
 
Previously this money was awarded only to students who graduated from North or South Hagerstown 
High Schools.  However, upon the 20th anniversary of Mr. Cash’s passing, any remaining money in 
the fund reverted to ZION’s general fund.  The Consistory believes that this money should continue 
to be used as it was intended.  The Consistory also believes that application for this scholarship 
should be open to any ZION member who is pursuing an undergraduate degree and that the 
limitation of being a North or South Hagerstown High School graduate should be abandoned. 
 
Therefore, we invite any member who plans to be enrolled full time in an undergraduate college 
program during 2021-22 to complete the Cash Scholarship application form. Application forms are 
available by contacting the Church Office. All applications must be submitted no later than June 15, 
2021.  The Scholarship Committee will announce the awards by July 15, 2021. 
 
Additionally, the Consistory invites members to make contributions to the Fund so that this 
opportunity can continue into the foreseeable future.  Contributions can be sent to ZION Reformed 
UCC, 201 N. Potomac St., Hagerstown, MD 21740 Attn.  Scholarship Fund. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

 

Zion Reformed UCC’s 
Organ and Trumpet Recital 

 

Please join Zion Reformed UCC as we host an organ and trumpet recital to celebrate our 
Moller pipe organ and the musical gifts of Zion’s musicians.  The performance will include 
selections by Bach, Morricone, Handel, Miller, and Sousa, and will feature Zion’s organist, 
Claire Marie Moblard, and Byron L. Stay, trumpeter. Covid precautions will be observed. 
 

When:   Sunday, July 11th, 2021 at 2 pm 
 

Where:  Zion Reformed United Church of Christ 
201 N. Potomac Street, Hagerstown, MD 21740 

 
FREE Admission! 

 
 

Contact the Church Office at zionrucc@myactv.net or 301-739-7244 for more information. 
 

A freewill offering will be taken to raise funds towards our new piano fund. 
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